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Out With The Old, In With The New  

 

The last remnant of our old Post is gone. It is replaced with the Phoenix, rising from the 

ashes of nearly losing our charter.  

Our Old Chopper is on Display at White Oak Post 701  

 

 

 

 

Facebook AmericanLegion.PostSevenOneTwo and website alpost712pa.org 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vice Commander John Dillon led the team of Ed Harmon, John Caliguire, Dave 

Masslon, Finance Officer Thad Weidmann, Sergeant-at-Arms Tom Bodner and 

Adjutant Terry Choate (Not shown) that vacated our rented storage unit which will save 

our Post nearly $4K per year. Also supporting the effort were ALA Members President 

Mary Ann Marunich and Susan Dillon.  Operation Troop Appreciation donated space 

for us to use for Post memorabilia etc. in return for us assisting them in renovating their 

new location. See our website for details on the sales and donations etc. 

Post 712 Riders At National Night Out 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


